Murray Hill Rd seasonal closing

PUBLIC NOTICE

TOWN OF COLDEN

SEASONAL ROAD CLOSING


The seasonally maintained section of Murray Hill Road from house number 8743, the Roberts residence, to house number 8462, the Nelligan residence, will be closed from November 14, 2022 to April 1, 2023.

By Order of the Colden Town Board & 

Colden Highway Superintendent, Leonard W. Wohlhueter
